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As a queer person who was born and raised in Oregon, I am in full support of 

HB2458. Conversion Therapy is unethical and abusive, and also ineffective. Queer 

folks who are subjected to conversion efforts are at an additional and extremely high 

risk for increased mental illness, substance abuse, and suicide. It's time for Oregon 

to catch up to other countries who have already enacted a total ban. 


